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Dear Members, 

In our January member update, we discussed how the spirit of volunteerism is the backbone of the Regional Air Cargo Carriers Association and we asked you to reach out to share your insights, ideas, and aspirations on the future of our association. Well, we are happy to report back that you did exactly that. Your advice and desire for collective success of our association has led to the creation of our Aviation Advisory Council formed of 10 airline and associate members, the expansion of our scholarship committee, and the creation of RACCA Member Day, our first event outside of our annual conference. 
 
First, let’s discuss the aviation advisory committee lead by committee Chair, Tom Jordan. Represented by a diverse group of individuals and organizations, this committee is now able to aid all of us in solving problems of common concerns in our industry. Now that this resource is available to all of us, please do not hesitate to take advantage of the benefits. Please visit our website at www.raccaoline.org to access information about the aviation advisory committee.

Second, our scholarship committee Chair, Jeanne Cook, has a desire to expand this committee with both airline members and associate members. Our first volunteer is Pete Broschet, director of human resources for Empire Airlines. The Board approved two new scholarships at the fall RACCA Board meeting, the Terry Hibler, and Richard Mills memorial scholarships. Terry, a representative of FlightSafety, was RACCA’s enthusiastic and energetic former AMC Chair who represented our associate members and grew this membership to what it is today. Richard, a representative of Empire Airlines, was RACCA’s former communications director who stood for integrity, sincerity, & trust, all values RACCA was created from. It is for this reason we wish to add representation from our associate members to our scholarship committee. If you would like to volunteer, please feel free to email me at jgoddard@raccaonline.org.

Lastly, your input to RACCA was to bring added value to membership. Well, once again you stepped up. This time Keith McGann, AMC Chair, representing FlightSafety, and Juan Escalante, representing Textron Aviation, produced RACCA Member Day. Also, Aviation Advisory Council Chair Tom Jordan agreed to advise on Member Day content to ensure value added to members. From all accounts, your input through member registrations and agenda content feedback has surpassed our initial expectations. 

A tremendous thank you goes to Frank Inzirillo, John Hazlet, and Kathryn Creedy for the added efforts they put forth to facilitate the above goals on your behalf. 
Thank you for your continued support for RACCA. 
 
Jim Goddard
President






			[image: https://imgssl.constantcontact.com/letters/images/1101116784221/S.gif]
















								Regional Air Cargo Carriers Association | 35 Hinckley Rd, Hyannis, MA 02601 

		Unsubscribe inz1719@hotmail.com 

	Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice 

	Sent by kathryn@regionalaircargocarriersassociation.ccsend.com powered by 




	[image: Trusted Email from Constant Contact - Try it FREE today.]
Try email marketing for free today! 























[bookmark: _GoBack]
image3.png




image1.png
25 RACCA
@S0 REGIONAL AIR

V@I  CARGO CARRIERS
\ | . ASSOCIATION





image2.gif




